
Forest House Relocation Steering Group 

‘Involving People’ 

Join our ‘Forest House Relocation Steering Group’ meetings. 

Background 

As you know, Forest House Medical Centre has been engaging with patients, carers, staff, 
stakeholders, and community groups for the last 6 months about the relocation of primary care 
services from 2A Drive, Leicester Forest East to the New Lubbesthorpe Health Centre, New 
Lubbesthorpe, Tay Road, Leicester and Warren Lane Surgery, Warren Lane, Leicester. 

As part of this work, we have already carried out an Engagement survey from May 2021 to June 
2021.  We also carried out a formal public consultation from August 2021 to September 2021 in 
addition we held a virtual open consultation meeting in August 2021 as well as interacting on all the 
practice social media platforms.  CCG has now approved the move in November 2022 and the 
practice is now progressing with plans to relocate in early 2024. 

What’s Next? 

We are now looking for patients, carers and stakeholders, community groups who are keen to 
volunteer their time constructively to work with the practice to co-design the relocation of services 
to the New Lubbesthorpe Health Centre and Warren Lane Surgery in two years.  The participating 
volunteers will: - 

• Learn more about the insights and experiences we currently have from the Engagement and
Consultation surveys

• Discuss the matters which are most important to the local people

• Receive updates on key developments

We will be planning a series of meetings over the next two years, and we will take volunteers through 
the work that we have done, and to involve volunteers in our future plans and what they may mean 
for our population. 

For the background on Engagement and Consultation survey results and FAQ can be found here 
https://www.foresthousemedicalcentre.co.uk/   

The first meeting is scheduled to take place on Thursday 24th February 2022 at 17.30 – 18.30pm 

We would be delighted if you would sign up to be a volunteer, please email us at 
warrenlane.medicalcentre@nhs.net or telephone 0116 289 8111 before 12.00pm 23rd February 
2022.     
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